Day Camp Updates
3/1/24

The Town of Schodack will be offering a § hour camp this summer. Camp will run
from July 8, 2024 through August 2, 2024. Hours and location for camps are as
follows:

Grades K-3 - 9:15 a.m. - 2:15 p.m at the Castleton Elementary School.
Grades 4 - 8 - 9:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. at the District Office Building.
As in previous years we will provide transportation to and from camp.

Field trips will once again be part of camp and are currently being scheduled. A
generic permission slip for all camp trips will be included with the registration
application.

Camp will include STEM activities at the park weekly during camp hours. The
cost of these activities will be included in the cost and require travel to off site
locations. More information will be provided once details are finalized. Sample
Schedules will be posted to the site for reference.

Camper applications will be available for download beginning May 1, 2024 and
due back to the Town Hall with all required paperwork and fees by the end of
business on June 1, 2024. Immunizations must be included with applications at
the time of registration. These records must be obtained from your family
physician, they cannot be accessed or transferred by a school nurse.

Cost for camp will be $125.00 per child with a maximum charge of $325.00 per
family.

Please continue to check the website regularly as it will be updated as more
information becomes available. Please note that camp is subject to change in
accordance with local health and facility regulations.






